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Septembe�

We are halfway through September!
Homecoming week was full of spirit -
thank you for your continued support
in keeping our La Moille traditions
alive! As we move forward following
the festivities, we are happy to keep
the momentum going with
educational learning in the
classrooms.
Mrs. Johnson & Mrs. Leffelman

October 16th NEXT
11:30am Dismissal

Hear OUR ROAR
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Intervie� Spotligh�

Colleen King
Bus Driver

What do you like best about driving
a bus?

Getting to know the children
throughout the years.

Why do you enjoy working in
La Moille?

Getting to know the people of the
community and making longtime

friends.

Intervie� Spotligh�

Josh Shaw
High School Social Science Teacher

What do you like best about working in the
education field?

I enjoy working in education because it provides an
opportunity to make a real difference in students'

lives. Helping students discover their potential, and
watching them grow academically and personally is
incredibly rewarding. I like that it is always evolving,
it keeps things interesting, that no two days look the

same.

Why do you enjoy working in La Moille?
I appreciate the close-knit, supportive community.
Being part of a smaller school allows for strong

relationships with students, families, and colleagues.
A sense of connection makes the work environment
more collaborative, and it’s rewarding to see the
positive influence on the community as a whole.

Fun Fact:
I love to bowl, and the highest game I've ever had is

a 288.

The Lion’s Pride Disc Golf Course

Aug
2024

Here’s a recap with the August 2024
statistics!

76 plays through the app, 23 unique
players, 14 players visited the course
for the first time, and 5 disc golfers
played their first UDisc round ever at
the course (this number suggests
that La Moille locals are using the
course as their entrance into disc
golf! For reference, the disc golf
course in Walnut only had two such
instances last month). Finally, as a
fun little fact, there are two recorded
instances of people coming from over
30+ miles away to play the course.

Professiona� Developmen�
● ROE 28 & 47 are scheduled for

9/18/24 (Homeless Training and
School Improvement Training)

● BMP Special Education Cooperative
has been working with our SPED
Teachers

Hear OUR ROAR
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APPROPRIATE BEHAVIOR
Positive statements &

comments.
Teamwork.

Respect for others.

INAPPROPRIATE BEHAVIOR
Negative comments.

Foul language.
Refusal.

DISRUPTIVE BEHAVIOR
Threatening or intimidating

comments.
Derogatory/Harassing comments.

Threats of violence.

PTO Update�
Upcoming Meetings:
Tuesday, September 24

7 PM
HS Library

PTO is a great organization
that has the potential to add
so much to the education and
experiences of our students.
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